
 
 

A Letter from Poland 
 

To Aba and Josef Kaufman 
 

 
 

Dzierżoniów, 27th July 1950 
 
 
Dear Uncle Abe, 
 
You ask how life is in Poland.  
 
To this I may reply to you that, we Jews in Poland, have still, never in our 
lives, lived as freely as we live now in Poland.  
 
Morally, we feel very well. The road for us is overall free in any work, and 
all the schools are open to us. 
 
Your nephew, 
 

 Abram Lewartowski 
 
 


